 
STURTON AND STOW NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN GROUP


Notes of the meeting 
held at 
7pm Thursday 12th September 2019
in the 
Sturton Old Schoolroom.




         Present:		Mel Banham (Chair), Gordon Bruce, 					           Pam Duncan, Carol Gilbert, Chris Grinham-Green, 				Ben Irving, Norman Read, Dennis M.Taylor, 					Ros Watson	



1.  Apologies:		 Carl Hawke, Mike Metcalfe, Paula Justham, Anne 	 	  	 Taylor, Clive Thompson, Phil Turney, Lorraine 	 	                       White

2.  Notes of the meeting held on 11th July 2019

	 Agreed

3.  Matters arising
3.1     Newsletter
          Gordon has submitted a piece for the next edition of the Sturton 	  	    Newsletter, due out at the end of October. 
	    He has also drafted out a leaflet for distribution to all households, 	    which he passed round for comment. 
 	    Agreed
· We should aim to distribute it by the end of the month. 
· Gordon will seek a quote for printing from the Pelican Trust. 
· Please ask people to put it on the relevant Facebook village pages if Gordon emails it to members
	    

4.  Neighbourhood Profile 
	   The draft of the Neighbourhood Profile had been circulated in 	 	   advance of the meeting and some printed copies were available at 	   the meeting for coordinators. Mel wished to put on record a ‘huge 	   	   thank you’ to all those who had contributed, in whatever capacity, as 	   it represented a significant amount of work. It was pointed out that 	   this is just one part of the evidence we have gathered in addition 	   	   to the household questionnaire, the consultation meetings, the 	 	   children’s survey and the Youth Club consultation.
	   There was discussion of the overall document and agreement on 	 	    how best to manage editorial response.
	    Action:
· Printed copies taken away by each of the section coordinators (with one exception due to absence);
· Each coordinator to focus on their section so that they note amendments, collate comments from others and provide OpenPlan directly with amendment requests by Friday 20th September at the latest, copying in each other and Mel;
· Mel will contact John regarding overall comments as well as on the introductory section;
· We are trying to do this quickly as we need a second draft for wider public discussion at the Sturton & Stow Agricultural & Horticultural Show on Saturday, October 5th;  
· So that we can get a good print done Mel will need to have received a revised version from OpenPlan by Wednesday 2nd October;
· When we have the revised draft we can make it available to those who participated for their comments;
· Mel will invite OpenPlan to our next meeting on 10th October.
5.  Next Steps
	   Agreed:
· We have a stall booked at Sturton and Stow Show on 5th October. Mel, Gordon, Norman and Pam can assist. Mel will obtain display boards and Gordon has material to go on them. 
· We will record any comments on the Neighbourhood Profile offered by residents at the Show

6.  Budget
	   Agreed:
· Mel will contact OpenPlan regarding an interim invoice

7.  Any Other Business 
    7.1     St Hugh’s
	    There is a meeting on Tuesday evening as part of the continuing 	 	    process of consultation regarding its future funding and usage. 	  	    Dennis is hoping to attend. 

8.  Next meeting

7pm   Thursday 10th October 2019 
in 
the Old Schoolroom, Sturton

              Apologies from Ros, Clive and Paula
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